
MEETINGS AND PUBLIC EXAMINATIONS—-continued.

Debtor's Name. • - Address. Description.

Pike, Ernest Edward

Wood, Offord

P r e e c e, William
Howard

Fletcher, Alfred
John Hugh

.

Rocker, Frederick
(trading as James
Brothers)

- •--

Gay Thomas James

5, Wards-road East, Seven
Kings, Essex, lately
residing at 36, Station-
road, Manor Park, Essex

Residing at 11, Highbury-
terrace, and carrying on
business at 64A, High-
street, both in Halstead,
Essex

Residing and carrying on
business at 78 and 79,
Gosford-street, Coventry,
in the county of War-
wick

St. Tudno, Mountney-
road, Eastbourne, in the
county of Sussex, lately
residing and carrying on
business at Hazeldene,
Horeham Road, and also
carrying on business at
High-street, Mayfield,
and Station-road, Heath-
field, all in the county
of Sussex

1, Albert • road, Wood
Green, Middlesex, lately
also carrying on business
at 10, Woodside-parade,
High-'road, North Finch-
ley, Middlesex

20, Vallis-way, Frome,
Somerset

Solicitor's Clerk...

- •

Cycle Agent and
Repairer

Butcher

Dental
Practitioner

Grocer and Pro-
vision Merchant

.

Labourer, for-
merly M i l k
Seller

Pate of Order,
~ ,,Mf „. Date of First TTni]T, p|qf,ft Date of Public H Place. if any>

Court. No. Meeting. Hour< Placa Examination. Hour' ^ for Summary
Administration.

Chelmsford ...

Colchester

Coventry

Eastbourne
and Lewes

Edmonton

Frome

13
of 1915

4
of 1915

5
of 1915

2
of 1915

8
of 1915

1
of 1915

Mar. 17, 1915

Mar. 16, 1915

Mar. 17, 1915

(

Mar. 17, 1915

Mar. 17, 1915

Mar. 17, 1915

3.30 P.M.

12 noon

11 A.M.

12 noon

3 P.M.

11.30A.M.

14, Bedford-row,
London, W.C.

Official Receiver's
Office, 36, Princes-
street, Ipswich

Official Receiver's
Offices, 8, High-
street, Coventry

Official Receiver's
Offices, 12A, Marl-
borough - place,
Brighton

14, Bedford • row,
London, W.C.

Official Receiver's
' Office, 26, Bald-

win-street, Bristol

April 7, 1915

-

Mar. 19, 1916

April 12, 1915

April 27, 1915

i

April 12, 1915

Mar. 30, 1915

11 A.M.

L1.30 A.M.

2.45 P.M.

2.30 P.M.

11 A.M,

11.45 A.M.

Shire Hall,
Chelmsford

Law Courts,
Town Hall,
Colchester

.County Hall,
Coventry

Town Hall,
Eastbourne

Court House,
Edmonton

Temperance
Hall, Frome

Feb. 24, 1915
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